

July 16, 2019

Dear Mrs. Abbott,

We are so grateful for your commitment to St. Michael's Hospital's Scar Wars Research Program and Dr. Darren Yuen, through proceeds from your company, Hey Babe Cosmetics.

Upon receipt of the proceeds from Hey Babe Cosmetics, The Allen David Abbott Scar Wars Fellowship Fund will be established at St. Michael's Hospital. This fund will be used to support two fellows in the Scar Wars Research Program.

As you know, when it comes to fibrosis, medicine has yet to figure out how to treat the problem. Luckily, with your help, this fellowship fund will allow St. Michael's scientists to continue to perform groundbreaking research so that lifespan and quality-of life are improved for those suffering from fibrosis.

Research like this wouldn't be possible without donors like you.

Because of you, we stop at nothing.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Gray, CFRE

Chief Philanthropy Officer

St. Michael's Hospital Foundation